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GAZA, Palestine, November 27,2005 (IPC+Agencies)--Karen Abu Zayed, United Nations Relief and Works Agency for Palestine Refugees (UNRWA) commissioner-General disclosed that the UNRWA budget will go up from $400 million in 2005 to nearly $ 1 billion in the next two years 2006, 2007 in addition to $100 million allocated to the emergency aid budget. 
She added that despite of the increase in budget, UNRWA has got half of money asked through the emergency aid appeals. 

Abu Zayed said following her meeting with the Syrian Foreign Affair minister Farouq Al Shar' in Damascus Saturday " UNRWA will sign next week with the United Arab Emirates to build nearly 600 new houses for the Palestinian refugees in KhanYounis , south Gaza Strip." 

Also, Abu Zayd added that the UNRWA will continue to conduct its duties in the Palestinian territories until a permanent solution to the Palestinian-Israeli conflict is reached.

UNRWA General- Commissioner discussed with the Syrian Foreign affair minister the UNRWA's activities in the Palestinian refugee camp in Syria and efforts consistently are being made to put the suffering of the Palestinian refugees at bay. 

